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clicking links or opening attachments.

Dear Planning Commissioners,

I am writing to you today to urge you to approve the Friends of the Dunes amended Coastal
Development permit for the Barr parcel. First of all, Friends of the Dunes has a long track
record of excellent stewardship and restoration management of coastal dune properties in the
Humboldt Bay area. This particular project has been well-researched and both responds to
neighborhood concerns and interests as well as provides a plan to protect and restore this rare
and fragile dune habitat.. Lastly, Friends of the Dunes is providing a benefit to the local
community particularly to local Manila residents by providing a user-friendly trail with beach
and dune access while protecting the unique dune ecosystem we can enjoy. into the future.

I hope you will vote to approve the amended Coastal Development permit for the Barr permit
submitted by Friends of the Dunes.

Thank you for your time.
Sincerely,

Kathie Kelly
Arcata, CA
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